
Good morning,  
 
I am writing you to urge you to kill HB 4005 before it moves to the floor and if for some reason it makes 
it to the floor that you do the right thing and vote NO on it. 
 
Not only is this bill unconstitutional because it denies me my right to self defense it risks making us 
targets of violent crime. This bill not only forces you to lock up your self defense firearms, it punishes 
you even if you DO lock up firearms. While it penalizes gun owners if their firearms are stolen, it does 
nothing to penalize gun thieves. 
 
The bill will devastate youth shooting programs and prevent young Oregonians from having access to 
firearms for defense of their families. 
 
This will NOT make our community safer it will embolden criminals and abusers and lead to an increase 
in violent crime. If you support this type of legislation you have blood on your hands and you are no 
better then violent criminals this bill protects.  
 
Thank you  
 
Dylan Hively 
Hillsboro, OR 97123 
 
Dylan Hively  
Hillsboro, OR 97123 
 


